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2nd October 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sponsored Obstacle Course 
 
As you will have read in the recent newsletter, we are planning to hold a sponsored obstacle course on 
the afternoon of Thursday 12th October. This is to raise money to help school with the cost of repairs to 
the trim trail and to keep it safe for everyone to enjoy playing on. 
 
Your child will bring home a sponsor sheet in the next day or so. Please do not feel under any pressure 
to raise lots of money – every little helps! We are also very mindful of families where there is more than 
one child looking for sponsorship. 
 
Following the obstacle course, money should be gathered in and brought back to school as soon as 
possible after the October holiday and by Friday 27th October at the latest. Thank you for supporting our 
fundraising efforts! 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 
 

 


